
Department of Transportation 
Division of Secretariat  
Office of Air, Rail & Transit 
700 East Broadway Avenue 
Pierre, South Dakota 57501-2586 
OFFICE:  605/773-3574 
FAX:  605/773-2804 
 

 

May 5, 2020 
 
 
Kenneth Rimer 
Tatanka Wind 
1125 NW Couch Street, Suite 600 
Portland, OR  97209-4129 
 
Re: The South Dakota Department of Transportation reviewed the following proposal: 
 
 
FAA Airspace Case #’s:  2020-WTE-1418-OE thru 2020-WTE-1479-OE, 
     2020-WTE-1481-OE & 2020-WTE-2279 
 
Description:    Wind Turbines, MET Tower & ADLS Radar Tower 
     
Height Above Ground:  105ft. to 499ft 
 
Geographic Coordinates:  Lat: See FAA Airspace Case, Lon: See FAA 
     Airspace Case 
 
 
The authority for review of construction proposals which may affect airspace within the 
state has been delegated to the Office of Air, Rail and Transit. 
 
Upon receiving and reviewing the FAA Airspace Case #'s listed above it has been 
determined that the FAA has issued Determinations of No Hazard to Air Navigation. The 
Aeronautics Commission has been notified of this proposed project on May 4, 
2020. 
 
Any changes to either the locations or the overall heights of the proposed project must 
be submitted to our office for re-evaluation. 
 
Please contact me at (605)773-3764 or via email at thomas.koch@state.sd.us if you have 
any questions or comments. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tom Koch 
SDDOT Office of Aeronautics 

Connecting South Dakota and the Nation 


